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Hollywood Foreign Press Association Elects Two New Journalists  
  
  

HOLLYWOOD, CA, May 10, 2006 – In its annual meeting to select new members, the 
Hollywood Foreign Press Association® voted in two entertainment journalists. 
 
New members are H.J. Park, the Hollywood correspondent for the Korean weekly 
“The Daily Sports Korea” who has reported on Hollywood entertainment since 1980.  And 
Mario Amaya a Los Angeles entertainment reporter whose reporting dates back ten years 
when he filed stories for the Colombian newsweekly “Cambio.” 
 
The Hollywood Foreign Press Association produces the Golden Globe® Awards ceremony 
held every January. 
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